
SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: 
Saturdays: 4:00 to 5:00 P.M. 

Eves of First Fridays: 7:00 to 7:30 P.M. 
Eves of Holy Days: 6:30 P.M. 

Confessions will also be heard at any reasonable time on 
request. 

 
 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS (RCIA): 
For those who would like to inquire about the Catholic 

Faith, information is available. Please contact the Director 
of Religious Education, Annmarie Flanagan, at  

215-493-5204 or 215-370-5701 
  

BAPTISMS: 
The Sacrament of Baptism is normally administered on the 
second and fourth Sundays of each month at 12:45 P.M.  

Pre-Jordan class, for the first child only, is required for 
parents. Class is held on the first Monday of the month at 

7:30 PM in room 2B on the 2nd floor of the Meeting 
Center. Parents, please call the rectory to register for the 

class. 
.  

MARRIAGES: 
Arrangements must be made at least six months in 

advance. An appointment should be made with one of the 
parish priests. Available dates cannot be given, nor can 

weddings be scheduled, rescheduled, postponed or 
cancelled over the phone. 

 
 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK: 
Please call the rectory if someone is sick. The Holy 

Eucharist will be brought to anyone homebound. 
 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS: 
New to the parish? Please call the rectory for an 

appointment to register. 
 
 

EXPOSITION OF BLESSED SACRAMENT: 
24 Hours a day in Adoration Chapel 

 

MINISTERIAL STAFF 

Msgr. Samuel E. Shoemaker, J.C.D., Pastor 
Rev. Jonathan J. Dalin, M.Div. Assistant Pastor 
Msgr. Francis J. Statkus, J.C.D., Retired, in Residence 
Deacon Robert J. Skawinski, M.B.A., Retired 
Deacon Michael Cibenko, B.A. 
Mary Ann DiTommaso, M.A. in Ed., School Principal 
Annmarie C. Flanagan, M.A., DRE 
Maria Gdovin, B. S., Youth Minister 
Francis Klose, M.A., M.Ed., D.Litt., Music Director 

 

Rectory:    999 Reading Avenue,  Yardley, PA 19067 
  

PHONE NUMBERS: 

Rectory: 215-493-3377, Parish Secretary Ext. 211 
Fax: 215-493-0450 
School:  215-493-3867 
Religious Education Office:  215-493-5204 
Youth Ministry Office: 267-391-7693 
Respect Life Coordinator: 215-321- 6698 

 

SCHEDULE OF MASSES: 

Saturday:       5:15 P.M. Vigil Mass 
Sunday:         7:30, 9:30, and 11:30AM  
Children’s Liturgy of the Word: at 9:30 Mass 
Daily, Monday to Friday:  9:00 AM  
Saturday:  8:00 AM.  
Holy Day Schedule:  7:00PM Vigil Mass, 7:00AM,  
            9:00AM, and 7:00PM.  
Special Schedules for Christmas, New Years & Easter 

 

E-mail: contact@siparish.org 

Website: http://www.siparish.org 
 

  
 
 

St. Ignatius Of Antioch 
Church 

  
 

June 21, 2015  

 

Twelfth Sunday in  
Ordinary Time 

 



Page Two June 21, 2015 

Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
June 21, 2015 

  
Whoever is in Christ is a new creation. 
         
  ~ 2 Corinthians  5:17  

 
 
  
 
 
Monday          
 9:00  Ann and Joe Noto (Roseanne and Tom LaFisca) 
Tuesday        
 9:00 Dean and Adele Fletcher (Jim Fletcher) 
Wednesday               
 9:00 Olivia Lombardi (Frank and Mary Fazzalore) 
Thursday   
 9:00 All Living & Deceased Members of the Parish 
Friday  
 9:00 Richard and Deborah Triolonas/living 
    (Mr. and Mrs. Joseph W. Pryor) 
Saturday 
 8:00 Deceased Members of the Evanoski Family 
    (Estate) 
 5:15pm  Louis DeLuca (Lorraine Downs)   
Sunday             June 28, 2015 
 7:30       Kathy Shovlin (Friend) 
 9:30       Robert McLaughlin (Alice McLaughlin)  
       11:30     Anna & Manus Kane (Jean & Stan Raykovitz)  
 

RESPECT LIFE: ROSE INTENTION   
June 20th and 21st:  For all fathers, especially St. Joseph, the 

father of Jesus. 

 
 
 

 
EXCITING NEWS ABOUT  
ST. IGNATIUS SCHOOL  

  
  

 Last March 2015, for four days, our third, fourth, fifth, sixth, 
and seventh graders, underwent the TERRA NOVA testing 
conducted by McGraw-Hill Company who annually conducts 
the test nationwide. 
  
The students were tested in the areas of Reading, Language, 
Math, Science, and Social Studies. 
 
There are 156 elementary Catholic Schools in the Archdiocese 
of Philadelphia covering five counties. 
  
The results of the TERRA NOVA testing indicated that the 
students of St. Ignatius School, scored above the average 
scores in the 156 Elementary Catholic Schools which were 
tested. 
 
This achievement was made possible because of the faculty of 
our school, the students who attend, and the parents of the 
students who daily supervise their homework and encourage 
their children in educational pursuits. 
 

It is with great joy that this news is shared with you! 

TRAVELERS  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For church locations and worship times around the world, go 
to www.masstimes.org or in the U.S. call 410-676-6000.  
Mass Times provides an easy way to locate information about 
Catholic Churches in other countries, in favorite vacation 
destination or a neighboring diocese. 

A NEW SEMINARIAN BEGINS HIS STUDIES  
FOR THE PRIESTHOOD 

 
Recently, Andrew Auletta, the son of Richard and Kathleen 
Auletta, was accepted at St. Charles Seminary to begin his 
studies for the priesthood.  Andrew is a recent graduate of 
Penn State University. 
 
Our Parish assures him of our prayers as he begins his studies 
at the Seminary. 

CATHOLIC CHARITIES APPEAL 2015 
  

As of June 12, 2015, 361 families have contributed to this 
year’s appeal totaling 220,467.00.   

Please consider sending your charities envelope, which you 
received a few weeks ago from Archbishop Chaput, to the 

Archdiocese office.   
Thank you for your generosity. 

PARISH REGISTRATION UPDATE FORM 
  

Thank you to all who have returned the Parish 
Registration Update Form that was included in the Parish 
Appeal mailing a few months ago.  If you have not had an 

opportunity to review and update your form, please 
consider doing so and return it to the rectory in the  

next few weeks. 

A GREAT TURNOUT 
 

Recently, St. Ignatius Night at Café Antonio was a great 
success.  Parishioners spent $3,312.28.  Café Antonio 
contributed 25% which amounted to $828.07.  The owners 
were so impressed by the number of Parishioners who came 
out to support our Parish that they wrote a check to us for 
$1,000.00. 
 
A big THANK YOU to all our Parishioners who participated 
and to Café Antonio. 

PARISH FALL APPEAL 2015 
  

As of June 14, 2015, 482 families have donated to this year’s 
appeal totaling $128,771.00. 
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SAINT IGNATIUS SCHOOL ~ EIGHTH GRADE GRADUATION ~ JUNE 10, 2015 
The following students have successfully completed the Archdiocesan course of studies for eighth grade: Mason Antonelli, 
Trevor J. Belinsky, Ryan C. Burns, Thomas Burns, Samuel Patrick Ferris, Adam J. Fischer, Henry Peter Glunz, Andrew Ronald 
Iannacone, Joseph Patrick LaMorte, Brandon John McCoy, James J. Muldowney, Aidan T. O’Reilly, Robert John Paul Phinn, Jr., 
Christopher Warren, Kyle Robert Zelley, Meghan M. Alexander, Bridgett Nicole Baker, Talia DeAnna Carey, Keeley Dulles 
Connor, Elaina Corrine Fiduccia, Catherine Anne Goldner, Zoe Michele McCarthy, Sara Elizabeth Nash, Carly Smith, Caroline 
Sullivan, Bridget Kathleen Wheeler 
The Principal’s Award for the highest academic average:   Keeley Connor, Catherine Goldner, Joseph LaMorte   
The Msgr. Samuel Shoemaker Award for the student who has shown the most improvement over the past two years:  
Samuel Ferris   
A Merit Award for the student who has put forth OUTSTANDING improvement over the past year:  Caroline Sullivan   
The Knights of Columbus Council Award to the students who demonstrated and live their faith: 
Sara Nash, Christopher Warren   
The Knights of Columbus Council Award to the students with the spirit of patriotism: Carly Smith, Henry Glunz   
The Father James J. McCafferty Christian Citizenship Award of Merit and a check to the boy and girl who exemplify the 
Christian ideals of love of neighbor, respect for the individual and a dedication to community service (Sponsored by our 
Home and School):  Bridgett Baker, Brandon McCoy   
The Yardley Memorial Post of the AMERICAN LEGION Award is given to the outstanding student, voted by the students, 
who demonstrates leadership, initiative, cooperation, a forthright character and for maintaining a high scholastic average: 
Joseph LaMorte   
The Yardley Memorial Post of the AMERICAN LEGION AUXILIARY awards a certificate of distinguished achievement to 
a student possessing the high qualities of honor, courage, scholarship, leadership, service and Americanism, which are 
necessary for the preservation and protection of the fundamental institutions of our government and the advancement of 
society (voted by students) : Keeley Connor   
The President's Award for Educational Excellence (Gold Certificate and Pin):  Meghan Alexander, Bridgett Baker, Trevor 
Belinsky, Ryan Burns, Keeley Connor, Samuel Ferris, Elaina Fiduccia, Henry Glunz, Catherine Goldner, Joseph LaMorte, Zoe 
McCarthy, Brandon McCoy, James Muldowney, Sara Nash, Carly Smith   
The President’s Award for Educational Achievement (Silver Certificate and Pin): Talia Carey, Aidan O’Reilly, Caroline 
Sullivan, Bridget Wheeler   
SPECIAL AREA AWARDS:  Religion: Keeley Connor, Ryan Burns ELA:  Keeley Connor, Joseph LaMorte  Science: Meghan 
Alexander, Joseph LaMorte  Honors Math  - the Algebra Award:  Catherine Goldner, Joseph LaMorte  Math:  Zoe McCarthy, 
Samuel Ferris Social Studies: Keeley Connor, James Muldowney  Art: Adam Fischer, Andrew Iannacone  Physical Education:  
Elaina Fiduccia, Kyle Zelley Technology:  Meghan Alexander, Joseph LaMorte  Music:  Zoe McCarthy, Robert Phinn  Spanish: 
Keeley Connor, Samuel Ferris Latin:  Meghan Alexander, James Muldowney   
Altar Server Awards 2015 - certificates of appreciation to all 8th grade students who have served their parish as an altar 
server: St. John the Evangelist - Meghan Alexander, Samuel Ferris;  St. Ignatius of Antioch - Bridgett Baker, Henry Glunz, Joseph 
LaMorte, Robert Phinn   
In Memory of Gabriella Raggio for displaying a true commitment to the Theological Virtues of Faith, Hope, and Love– a  
check was presented to the following:  Bridgett Wheeler, Ryan Burns   
Perfect Attendance for the 2014 -2015 school year as well as Perfect Attendance for additional school years: Bridgett Baker 
(3 years perfect attendance), Ryan Burns (2 years perfect attendance)   
Disciple of the Month for May representing the virtue of Poverty, caring for others: Talia Carey, Mason Antonelli 
Disciple of the Month for June representing the virtue of Chastity, pure in spirit and heart: Carly Smith, Kyle Zelley  
American Scholastic Achievement League Scholastic Challenge 2015 - A Medal is given to the student with the Highest 
Score at the School Level: Joseph LaMor te 
Certificates given to students scoring above the National Average: Meghan Alexander , Br idgett Baker , Thomas Burns, Talia 
Carey, Keeley Connor, Samuel Ferris, Elaina Fiduccia, Adam Fischer, Henry Glunz, Zoe McCarthy, Brandon McCoy, James 
Muldowney, Sara Nash, Chris Warren, Bridget Wheeler     
2014-2015 Junior National Honor Society: Meghan Alexander, Bridgett Baker, Keeley Connor, Elaina Fiduccia, Catherine 
Goldner, Joseph LaMorte, Brandon McCoy, James Muldowney, Carly Smith 
2014-2015 First Honors Awards (final averages above 94 in all subjects): Keeley Connor , Cather ine Goldner , Joseph 
LaMorte, Brandon McCoy, James Muldowney, Carly Smith;   
2014-2015 Second Honors Awards (final averages above 88 in all subjects): Meghan Alexander , Br idgett Baker , Ryan 
Burns, Elaina Fiduccia   
2014-2015 Basketball Crusader Award for Outstanding Academic Achievement:  Keeley Connor , Joseph LaMor te,  
Brandon McCoy   
These students have received scholarships to the following high schools:  Conwell Egan: Bridget Baker, Trevor Belinsky, 
Thomas Burns, Samuel Ferris, Elaina Fiduccia; LaSalle College High School:  Joseph LaMorte; Villa Joseph Marie High School:  
Meghan Alexander;  Nazareth Academy:  Caroline Sullivan, Bridget Wheeler; Notre Dame High School: Samuel Ferris; Holy 
Ghost Preparatory School:  Henry Glunz, Joseph LaMorte, James Muldowney; St. Joseph’s Preparatory School: Henry Glunz; 
The George School:  J ames Muldowney; The Hun School: J ames Muldowney; The Pennington School: Trevor Belinsky  
The Scholarships awarded to St. Ignatius Graduates of 2015 amount to $80,000. 
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From the Religious Education Office  
 

When PREP is not in session, the Religious Education Office 
is open Monday to Thursday, at 9:30 a.m.  Note that the office 
is closed on Friday.  The office is closed during the month of 
July; however PREP registrations can be sent to us 
through the mail. 
 
Just a reminder:  Everest Expedition 2015 Vacation Bible 
School Camp begins on Monday, June 22, at 9:00 a.m. to 
12:15 p.m.   Only those already registered can come.   
PREP:  WE NEED A FEW CLASSROOM AIDES FOR 
SOME SESSIONS AND A HALL/DOOR MONITOR 
FOR THE 8:00 A.M. SESSION TO STAFF OUR 
PROGRAM FOR THE 2015-2016 SCHOOL YEAR.  
Please pray about this and consider offering your time and 
talent for the following sessions:   
 Sunday     8:00 a.m. to 9:15 a.m. 
      10:45 a.m. to 12:00 noon 
 Monday      6:30 p.m. to 7:45 p.m. 
 Wednesday 6:30 p.m. to 745 p.m.  

REGISTRATION FOR 2015-2016 PREP YEAR 
 
Our Religious Education program is open to students in 
grades K through 12.  All PREP families should have 
received registration materials.  Please bring or mail in 
completed registration forms for each child and tuition fee 
to the PREP Office as soon as possible.  Discounted tuition 
period ends on June 30.   
If you are new to the parish or will have children entering 
kindergarten or grade 1 in the Fall, please stop in our office 
for information and registration materials, or call  
215-493-5204.  We will also need a copy of the child’s 
Baptismal certificate unless he/she was baptized here at St. 
Ignatius Church.  
To Parents of Students in grades 7 - 12:  In grades K - 6, 
students learn about God and the doctrines of our Faith 
in an age appropriate manner.  If this is the only 
Religious Education that a child receives, how can he/
she ever learn to develop a teenage or adult relationship 
with God?  Parents, is the God you believe in still the 
God of your youth?  Please give your older children the 
chance to know a “big” God.  Send them to PREP 
through grade 12.   
Parents, are you aware that we have a “Special Needs” 
PREP class that meets on Wednesdays at 6:30 p.m.?  If 
we could help to give your child a religious education in 
a small group environment, please give Annmarie a call.  

PLEASE REMEMBER 
  
The first day each week for Catholic Education in  

School and PREP begins on Saturday/Sunday 
with attendance at Mass. 

  
COUNTING OUR BLESSINGS 

                   
                        June 15, 2014    June 14, 2015        

  
Sunday                $16,828.00                    $15,232.33   385 env. 
St. Thomas -  
         Bishop Bevard                                     3,771.00 
Snow Removal                                                  75.00 
Respect Life                                                      50.00 

  
  
  

We are very grateful for the support of our parish.   

  
A FATHER’S DAY PRAYER 

  
Dear Lord, help me to take a moment each day to appreciate 

the gifts I have been given and to reflect on how special it is to 
be a father. 

  
May I take the time to listen to my children—really listen, to 

guide, to praise, to thank my children and to remember to 
smile with love when I see them coming to me. 

  
May I reserve some time in my day for myself, without duties 
or demands, so that when I am with my children I can give 

them 100% of my attention. 
  

May I rise to the challenges I meet each day, lower my 
standards when they are impossibly high and accept that there 
are some things I will not get accomplished by day’s end and 

know that it is okay. 
  

And may I have the wisdom to forgive myself when things 
don’t go as planned and to know when to ask for forgiveness 

when I’ve hurt the ones I love. 
  

Dear Lord, thank you for letting me be a father and for having 
the opportunity to role model your unconditional love to those 

I dearly love. 

HOST A FAMILY 
 
 
  
  

World Meeting of Families is coming to Philadelphia in 
September 2015 and  

you can help!   
Thousands will visit for this international event from 

September 22 - 27, 2015.   
You can open your home and host a family or an individual.   

Open your home and host a family!   
It is easy to sign up online.   

Be a part of this historic event and learn more at 
www.WorldMeeting2015.org or email us at 

host@WorldMeeting2015.org 

SECOND COLLECTION NEXT WEEKEND 
PETER’S PENCE COLLECTION 

  
Next weekend, June 27th and 28th, our Parish will take up the 
Peter’s Pence Collection, which provides the Holy Father with 
the funds he needs to carry out his most important 
charitable works.  The proceeds benefit the most 
disadvantaged:  victims of war, oppression, 
natural disasters and others in need of emergency 
assistance.  Be a pilgrim of charity - please be 
generous in next weekend’s collection. 
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PRAY FOR THOSE SERVING OUR COUNTRY... 
 
Matthew Bauer, Melissa Bishop, Christian Blaydon, Sara 
Brill, Mark Buckley, Michael Joseph Buckley, Brad 
Bullman, Evan Cumming, Brent Cummings, Kevin O’Brien 
Darby, Staten DeTample, Jamie Drennen, Ronald Ernst, 
Kevin Frawley,  Anthony Fuscarello, Joe Galle, Andrew 
Garcia, Jessica Garcia, Shane Gibbons, Stephen Greene, 
Jonathan Grubb, Edward Hill, William J. Homer IV, Karen 
Jacinto, David & Christine Kawoczka Krueger, Matthew 
Krall, Justin Kumor, Daniel LaMorte, Matthew Listner, Matt 
Leonardo, James Limer, Michael Lowe, W. Kyle Magrisi, 
Joseph Marchand, Greg Marolo, Matthew McGurk, Phil 
Melandez, Chris Merrick, Jayson Mix, David Morgan, Kevin 
Nash, Stephen Neder, John O’Rourke, John Parente, Laura 
Perazzola, Gregory B. Procaccini, Jason Propst, Matthew 
Rieser, Mary Romo, James Tams, Scott Toro, Sean 
Wolodzko, John Worman.   
To add someone in the Armed Forces to our prayer list, 

call 215-493-3377, ext. 211.   
 
  

A Red Rose Can Be Placed By The Respect Life Altar 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
The Respect Life Committee invites you to pray for life.  We 
also invite those interested in having a special ‘life’ intention 
to dedicate a plaque for one week at the ‘life rose’ on the altar 
or by filling out a dedication envelope and placing it in the 
collection basket or dropping it off at the rectory.  The 
requested donation is $10 and envelopes are at the entrances to 
the church and in the Adoration Chapel.  Let’s not have a 
week go by without a dedication.   
 
“There is nothing more powerful than prayer and fasting in the 
battle for true justice in our country.  It is the hope of the 
Bishops that these efforts will encourage real solidarity among 
all people who are standing for the precious gifts of life, 
marriage, and religious liberty.” (Most Rev. Michael Sheridan, 
Bishop of Colorado Springs, CO). 
 
Our culture has attacked life through laws regulating/
legalizing abortion, contraception, sterilization, physician 
assisted suicide, and in-vitro fertilization.  Our culture is 
attacking marriage by trying to re-define a sacrament that was 
created by God in the Garden at the beginning of time and re-
established by Christ at the wedding feast of Cana.  Our 
culture is trying to stifle our religious liberty by silencing it: If 
we speak to the morality of an issue that is ‘counter-cultural’, 
we are being judgmental, intolerant, and bigoted!  We are all 
called to evangelize, but our ability to do that is being eroded!  
We cannot give up!!  Fathers, stand up for what is right, and 
for your families. 
 
Our Lady of Guadalupe, pray for us. 

SUMMER MUSIC MINISTRY NOTES   
  
  
  
  

Dr. Frank Klose ~ Music Minister                
Email:  fklose@siparish.org     

Saint Augustine once said, “He who sings, prays twice”.  
Congregational singing makes such a difference in our greatest 
prayer, the liturgy, and we cannot do it without those who 
minister to the congregational singing.  Our music ministry 
groups are on hiatus for the Summer, but please consider 
joining one of them upon our return in the Fall. 
  
Adult Choir - sings two times a month at various Masses and 
at special occasions. 
  
Youth Band - Music ministry group sings at three 6:00 p.m. 
Masses each month.  While the music is popular among young 
parishioners, the group is not limited to any age range.  We 
encourage instrumentalists and voices that can lend their 
talents to a contemporary style. 
 
First Light - Nicknamed “the Folk Group” by some, the group 
First Light sings at the 9:30 Mass three times a month. 
 
If you are interested, please ask any music minister after Mass, 
or contact Frank at fklose@siparish.org. 
  

RITE OF CHRISTIAN  
INITIATION OF ADULTS 

(RCIA) 
  

 It’s never too early or too late to inquire about 
the process of RCIA.  The Rite of Christian 
Initiation of Adults is intended for anyone who is 
seven years old and older who is interested in 
learning about Christianity and Catholicism in 
particular.  Anyone who has not been baptized, is 
a Christian from another faith tradition, or is a 

baptized Catholic who has not completed the Sacraments, is 
welcome in RCIA.  Anyone who is just thinking about 
Catholicism and/or has some questions, is also welcome to join 
us. 
  
RCIA meets weekly on Thursday evenings from 7:00 p.m. to 
8:30 p.m. in the Religious Education Center.  If this time does 
not work for you, we can adapt.  We will break open the Word 
of God and discuss what it means to be a follower of Jesus 
Christ and a member of the Catholic Church. 
  
RCIA Information Night is Thursday, September 3, at 7:00 
p.m., in the Religious Education Center .  RCIA begins on 
Thursday, September 10.  If you would like to register, or if 
you simply want to check us out, please call Annmarie at  
215-493-5204 or 215-370-5701. 

RCIA ANNOUNCEMENT   
If you are a baptized Catholic (ages 18 and older) who never 
received the Sacrament of Confirmation, and you would like to 
receive this Sacrament, please contact Annmarie Flanagan at 
215-493-5204 or email her at aflanagan@siparish.org for 
information. 

LOWER MAKEFIELD TO LIVE AGAIN (TLA)  
A Social and Support Group for Widows and Widowers 

    
Monday, July 6th, 5:00pm: Spaghetti Night at Vince’s 

Pizza, 25 South Main St., Yardley, PA 19067   
 Questions?  Call Helen 215-579-5737 
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PLEASE PRAY FOR ALL THE SICK IN OUR 
COMMUNITY that they return to the comfort of good 
health: Elizabeth Alvino, Sabr ina Amer ine, Phyllis Atkins, 
Frances Barkocy, Mary Barrett, Mary Beck, Brian Benedict, 
Ethel Beres, William Bodnar, Theresa Bond, Anthony 
Bonanno, John Borges, Carolyn Bowers, Brian Bruder, Connie 
Buettler,  Grace Burke, Jackelyne Carder,  Ruthann Carroll, 
Florence Cebula, Anna Cibenko, Peggy Ciulla, Michele 
Coleman, Kathleen Ann Collins, Lynda Collins, Josephine 
Consalvo, Cliff Conway, Marjorie DeFelice, Bill & Theresa 
Derisi, Loretta & Sharon Douglas, Mary Ann Dougherty, Jenee 
Dwyer,  Hannah Einwechter, Rosanne Ferrante, Grace Filak, 
Emilia Fina, Olga Fleming, Carol Foley, Casey Foley, Carol 
Fry, David Fry,  Maureen Gallagher, Adam Gill, Sherry 
Golden, Liz Gomes, Madeline Guarnieri,  RoseAnn Grall, Jeff 
Greenly, Lou Gunkel, Karl Hagermann,  Jim Holmes, Craig 
Inducci, Charles Jacobson, Meryl Jacobson, Samia Jordens, 
Alex Kersha, Elizabeth Keys, Elizabeth Koch, Dolly Kratz, 
Barbara Lawless, Jane Liwoch, Elvia Luna, Michael Martell, 
Genevieve Marvuglio, Ellen Masterson, Bettie Mayer, Diane 
Mays, Bernadette McBeth, Jim McCarthy, John McConnell, 
Ed McDonough, Carol McDonnell, Regina McHugh, Betty 
McNichol,  Laurence Meo, Elizabeth Merrick, Marybeth 
Meyer, George Monti, Emily Morton, Phyllis Moser, Michael 
Murphy, Robert Murphy, Daniel O’Brien, Tim O’Reilly, 
Mignon Parham, Arty Peake, Nerissa Pepito, Alex Peters, 
Thelma Pisano, Mike Pompi, Susan Prager, Sara Puca, Mary 
Ramsey, Ralph Repoli, Don Roth, Joseph Russo, Jen Shipp, 
Esperanza Sikorski, Ardene Smith,  Joan Smoluk, Jay Steiger, 
Ryder Sternagel, Rita Stine, Darwin Stout, Pat Straub, Olivia 
Sullivan, Eileen Sutton, Jonathan Sutton, Doris Tarquinio, 
Jeanne Tobin, Bernadette Valko, Pat Van Dine, Melvin 
Vangilder, Jane Wallace, Jessica Walters, William Ward, Mark 
Wassum, Charlene Weaver, Molly White, Luanne Wons, 
Marie Yorkus, Patricia Yorkus, Dorothy Young, Linda Zadnik. 

PRAY FOR OUR BELOVED DECEASED, all of the 
service personnel killed while serving our country, those who 
have no one to pray for them and the Holy Souls in Purgatory.  

ADORATION CHAPEL  
We are truly blessed at St. Ignatius to have an Adoration 
Chapel.  24 hours a day, 7 days a week, someone is spending 
quiet time with our Eucharistic Lord, Jesus!  You can too, 
anytime day or night - just come in and visit.  Also if you 
would like to come at a set time each week, please consider 
taking one of the following hours:   
Sunday - 3:00pm;  Monday - 10:00am; Tuesday - 3:00am, 
9:00am, 3:00pm, and 6:00pm; Thursday - 4pm;  
Friday - 6:00pm;  Saturday  - 4am and 12:00pm.  Also, if you 
would like to be a partner on Monday at 6:00pm, Saturday at 
7:00pm, or Sunday at 8:00pm, that would be appreciated.    
Kindly call Marianne Kloc for more information at  
267-346-0152, if you would like more information or if you 
would like to substitute at your convenience.     
Our Chapel is open except when the weather is inclement or we 
are celebrating the Easter Triduum.  To find out if our Chapel 
is open or closed, please call 215-493-3377, ext. 221.  A 
recorded message will give you the latest information.  We 
suggest you keep this number handy for your convenience.  
Thank you for your cooperation and commitment to Adoration 
of the Blessed Sacrament. 

Maria Gdovin - Youth Minister   
Email:  ym@siparish.org  

Phone: 267-391-7693  
  

Happy Summer!  I hope everyone has a wonderful summer 
break and is spending quality time with family and friends.  
We will not be meeting during the summer months as a group.  
However, if anyone has any events they would like to see the 
youth group have this school year, please feel free to contact 
me!  I will be working hard to complete a calendar for the 
2015-2016 school year.  I look forward to meeting everyone 
and kicking off our school year in August!   

BUCKS COUNTY/NEW JERSEY JOB FAIR 
JUNE 29TH, 10AM-3PM  

Washington Crossing United Methodist Church 
1895 Wrightstown Road 

Washington Crossing, PA  18977   
Searching for a new job?  Join us on June 29th, 

between 10am and 3pm at the Washington Crossing UMC, 
where 40+ corporations and local companies will be seeking 
employees for entry level through executive positions.  More 
information and a registration form can be found at 
www.njpajobfair.com.     
Job Support/Networking Group meets most Monday 
evenings between June 15-August 31 at the Washington 
Crossing UMC.  More information and registration can be 
found at www.njpajobfair.com/jobsupportgroup.html.   

THANK YOU FROM THE  
SOCIAL ACTION COMMITTEE  

Members of the Social Action Committee visit the shelter 
routinely and cut the hair of their clients.  During a recent visit, 
we learned of an ongoing need for underwear and socks. 
Because of your continuing generosity, your Social Action 
Committee purchased a supply of these essential items from 
Sam’s Club, which will be distributed to clients by case 
workers. 

THE FAMILY FULLY ALIVE 
PRO LIFE/PRO FAMILY MEETING   

In preparation for the 2015 World Meeting of Families and the 
visit of Pope Francis, St. Ignatius Parish will hold a gathering, 
named after the 2015 theme for the world meeting, to pray and 
praise God for the gift of family and life, and to gain 
understanding of the beautiful teachings gifted to us by the 
church of Philadelphia in order to prepare for the World 
Meeting of Families next September.      
The gathering will take place from 7:15pm to 8:30pm in the 
Old Rectory in the room above the Adoration Chapel on 
the 2nd and 4th Monday evening for each of the ten months 
leading up to September 2015.  Each month will cover  one 
of the ten topics.  For more information, please contact Marie 
Joseph at 215-493-1058 or Sheila Gallagher at 215-493-5298.  
If you are alive, you are part of a family…all are welcome! 

WORLD WIDE MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER 
SUMMER BREAK FOR MARRIED COUPLES   

Make this summer one to remember!  Take a weekend 
away for just the two of you!  Give yourselves the gift of no 
distractions, no interruptions but just time for each other.  You 
deserve it!  Worldwide Marriage Encounter is hosting a 
weekend, in this area, June 26th to 28th, in Elverson, PA.  
Early registration is highly recommended.     
For more information, visit our website at: 
www.wwme-philly.org or contact Al and Mary Liz Heumann 
at 610-449-1859 or at: applications@wwme-philly.org. 
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